
      TOWN OF BROOKFIELD 

 
                           BROOKFIELD, CT 06804   
 

 

To:  Town Clerk 

 

From:  Alice Dew, Land Use Director   

 

Date:  April 21, 2021 

 

Re:  Legal Notice 

 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO APPLY FOR A STATE CERTIFICATE OF AFFORDABLE 

HOUSING COMPLETION: 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Brookfield intends to file an application 

for Certification of Affordable Housing Completion (moratorium on applicability of 

Section 8-30g) with the State Department of Economic and Community Development 

(“DECD”), pursuant to Section 8-30g(1)(4)(b) of the Connecticut General Statutes. 

 

The proposed application, including all supporting documentation, is available for public 

inspection and comment in the Land Use Office and the Town Clerk’s Office at the 

Brookfield Town Hall, 100 Pocono Road, Brookfield, Connecticut, from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

weekdays.  Written comments may be submitted to Alice Dew, Land Use Director at the 

Brookfield Land Use Office (address listed above) within 20 days of the publication of this 

notice on the Town website, Danbury NewsTimes and the Connecticut Law Journal.  A 

copy of all written comments received and all responses prepared by the municipality will 

be included as part of the application to the DECD. 

 

Dated in Brookfield, Connecticut, this April 21, 2021     

Steve Dunn, First Selectman, Town of Brookfield 

 

 

 

 


